
 

New school app 

We know that some families are still struggling to download the school app. If you are having problems, please 

pop into the school office or phone and we can help you download it and TRY to sort any problems out for you. 

Instructions can be found at the bottom of this newsletter. 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

You should have received an email about our extra-curricular club offer. We have tried to included lots of 

different clubs and for many year groups. Our clubs are run by our staff in their own time and are no charge to 

parents. 

 

COVID  

Changes to the self-isolation period for those who test positive for COVID-19. 

From Monday 17 January, people who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the option to reduce their 

isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow device (LFD) test on both day 5 

and day 6 and they do not have a temperature.  

 

For example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and the morning of day 6, they can return to 

their education or childcare setting immediately on day 6. The first test must be taken no earlier than day 

5 of the self-isolation period, and the second must be taken the following day. All test results should be 

reported to NHS Test and Trace. If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should continue to 

self-isolate until they get negative results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have 

completed 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.  

 

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temperature will need to 

complete the full 10-day period of self-isolation. 

 
Safeguarding: - Grooming – Please find some advice for parents around spotting the signs of grooming. These 

resources have been prepared by the NSPCC and are really useful and informative  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/grooming/ 

 

 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE 

CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Wednesday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 – Monday & Wednesday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 
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Peace, Love & Understanding 

 

Be the Best that You Can Be 

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter - @st_patricks 

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

Phone - 0151 709 1062  
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